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Eastern Nebraska Veterans’ Home, 12505 Harrison Tull Dr., Bellevue NE 68123       402-595-2180 

 

Welcome Mr. and Mrs. Claus!  We had a great 

visit by the most warm and wonderful couple 

right before the big holiday. 

They provided a lot of good cheer!   

Thank you for visiting the Eastern Nebraska 

Veterans’ Home! 



Dec. 10, 2021:   Sponsored by the Offutt Enlisted 

Spouses Club (OESC), a “big” bingo was held.  Dol-

lar bills were the  prizes.  Usually, two quarters 

would be the prize amount.   

After the bingo session, cookies were provided. 

What a wonderful way to celebrate the holiday sea-

son. 

We are so grateful to the OESC! 



Each member of the Eastern Nebraska 

Veterans’ Home received gift items from 

donors during the Holidays of 2021.   

The donors include:  Altrusa of Omaha, 

ALA #32 Papillion, Saint Vincent de Paul 

Church (Omaha), Sarpy County Veterans’ 

Service Office, National Indemnity Insur-

ance,  Military Order of the Purple Heart 

& Auxiliary, Fleet Reserve & Auxiliary, 

Military Order of Cootie & Auxiliary and 

VFW 2503 & Auxiliary.   Several other 

groups donated items not specific to one 

member, but in general:  AL Post #1 & 

Auxiliary,  Omaha Elks Lodge #39, VFW 

Auxiliary #10727 and Tyler Anderson 

Memorial Foundation.   

We are truly grateful!! 





 Chaplain  

 Dale Powell 

 All Weekly Services have changed due to 

COVID as noted below 
 

Sundays:       9:30 am Sunday Mini-Service……………….......Service 

9:45 am Sunday Mini-Service………………………………….…..……..Motivation 

10 am Sunday Mini-Service…………………………………….….….....Allegiance 

10:15 am Sunday Mini-Service………………………………….…........Dedication 

 

 

Mondays:   

9:30 a.m. Devotional Reading  

(held in Service)  
 

Thursdays:  10:00 a.m. Bible Study  

  9:30 am Bible Study……….….....……………………………………….....Service 

  9:45 am Bible Study…..……..……………………………….....……….Motivation 

10:00 am Bible Study……..….…………………………..….....….……...Allegiance 

10:15 am Bible Study…….…………….…………………….…….…...…Dedication 

 

 

 

 This past Thanksgiving, my wife and I went 
through our covid-19 experience.  Fortunately, it 
was only a moderate case.  Other than a low-
grade fever, my main symptom was lost of taste 
and smell.  Due to loss of taste, I actually lost 8 
or 9 pounds over a 2-3 week period.  Not a rec-
ommended way to lose weight but it was a posi-
tive that came out of the experience.  It is inter-
esting how our eating habits change when our 
food has lost its taste or appeal.  Reminds me a 
great deal of how temptation works (those times 
when  we are tempted to do that which is wrong 
or which is not  beneficial to us).  Wouldn’t it be 
wonderful if God would just take away any taste 
or appeal that those things offer to us.  But as 
long as we live in this world, at least some of 
those temptations will continue to be really 
attractive.  How much we all need to be alert 
and to seek God’s strength as we daily face 
them! 

Alton T. 

Marvin D. 

Welcome: 

 Eastern Nebraska Veterans’ Home   Dec. 29:  Delores S. 


